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AND VENICE ENERGY CENTER 

JUNE 27, 2013 

12:00 – 3:30 p.m. 

 

 
On Thursday, June 27, 2013 from 12:00 p.m. until 3:30 p.m. the following individuals 

from the Missouri Public Service Commission participated in a tour of the Maryland 

Heights Energy Center and the Venice Energy Center.   

 

Those attending from the Missouri Public Service Commission included: 

Chairman Robert Kenney 

Goldie Tompkins       

Rachel Lewis         

Ethan Todd       

Joyce LaFontain      

Jonathan Whitfield       

Art Rice       

Lisa Kremer       

Dana Eaves       

Randy Gross        

Seoungjoun Won      

Brad Fortson       

Robin Kliethermes      

 

Those participating from Ameren included: 

Warren Wood, Vice President Regulatory and Legislative 

Kevin DeGraw, Vice President Power Operations 

Tom Byrne, Director and Assistant General Counsel 

Mike Whitmore, Superintendent Renewable Operations and Administration 

Mark Statler, Plant Superintendent 

Gaye Suggett, State Regulatory Liaison 

 

On June 27 at 12:00 p.m. all participants met at the Maryland Heights Energy Center.  

Gaye Suggett welcomed the group and everyone introduced themselves.  Kevin DeGraw, 

Ozzie Lomax and Mike Whitmore gave an overview of the Maryland Heights Energy 

Center and an overview of the Ameren Missouri Gas Turbine Fleet.  The group then 

participated in a walking tour to view the operations of the plant.  At approximately 1:30, 

the group traveled to the Venice Energy Center. 

 

The group arrived at the Venice Energy Center at approximately 2:00 p.m.  Mark Statler 

gave the history and description of the Venice Energy Center.  The group toured the 

Energy Center and the tour was complete at approximately 3:30.   


